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Frank D’Andrea 
Vice President, Reliability Standards and Chief Regulatory Officer 
  
 

 
 

BY EMAIL AND RESS 

 

 

December 11, 2020 

 

Ms. Christine E. Long, Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Long: 

 

EB-2020-0297 – OPG Stakeholder Conference Attendance 

Hydro One Networks Inc. is requesting to participate in the OPG Stakeholder Conference at 10 

a.m. on December 17, as casual observers only. Individuals listed below will attend the stakeholder 

conference on behalf of Hydro One.   

    Attendee    E-mail address 

Kathleen Burke   Kathleen.Burke@HydroOne.com 

Jeffrey Smith   jeffrey.smith@HydroOne.com 

Tim Pavlov    Tim.Pavlov@HydroOne.com 

Uri Akselrud    Uri.Akselrud@HydroOne.com 

Elise Andrey    Elise.Andrey@HydroOne.com 

Eryn MacKinnon  Eryn.MacKinnon@HydroOne.com 

  

 

Hydro One is not seeking cost eligibility. 
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An electronic copy of this letter has been submitted using the Board’s Regulatory Electronic 

Submission System. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Frank D’Andrea 


